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From: Sharon West  

Sent: Friday, 10 May 2024 1:02 PM
To: HEAC
Subject: Babies born alive bill

 

Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Fri May 10 2024 
Public  Submission by Sharon West. 

Hi. I am Sharon a resident of Birkdale, Redland City. I believe that to not provide care to babies born alive 
after a failed abortion is grossly negligent and cruel. I speak for the little ones that have no voice and like any 
person they should be valued and have the right to live. I believe it the responsibility of the Government to 
support the protection of the most vulnerable. I urge the committee to recommend that this legislation should 
be pabcded so that babies born alive can experience the respect and life that they deserve. Sincerely, Sharon 
West.  

Sincerely, Sharon West 
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